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Meeting Minutes: 

Jennifer Johnson, co-director of the Westport Transit District, informed the CTC that the WTD’s 
request for three thousand dollars to be used for signage at the Saugatuck and Greens Farm train 
stations had been approved.  This signage would promote using the commuter shuttles to get to 
and from the stations.  Each station is to receive a total of three signs:  two 4’ x 10’ signs to be 
displayed outside the stations, and one smaller sign to be displayed inside each station. 

Jennifer also informed the CTC of the need for marketing the Westport Transit District to the 
public, of explaining what it offers to the citizens of Westport.  For example, the WTD provides 
more than shuttle services to town residents.  In emergency situations (such as tropical 
storms/hurricanes), the shuttles are used to assist in evacuations.  For more information about 
what Westport Public Transit has to offer, members of the community can access the information 
at westportct.gov under the ‘Residents’ tab. 

The CTC said farewell to ex-officio member Terry Giegengack, who was leaving Westport in 
order to accept a new position in Fairfield.   

 

 


